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Jamie Gray

From: Robert Yoder <ryoder@truckeeinfo.com>
Sent: Friday, April 21, 2023 2:37 PM
To: Jamie Gray
Subject: Council vote on TBID

[EXTERNAL EMAIL] 
 
Hi  
 
I am the owner of #409 826 Lakeview Blvd, Mammoth Lakes Ca 93546 
 
I rent my property when I am not here and appreciate all of the Town Amenities, air support and marketing. Please vote 
as follows on TBID 
 

 Vote NO on Extending the TBID beyond 2 Years. TOT and TBID funds 
are far in excess of budgeted and forecast revenue.  

 Vote NO on providing any additional funds from Measure A to Mammoth 
Lake Tourism (MLT), no double dipping. We have plenty of marketing and 
the funds can be better spent elsewhere 

 Vote YES to allocate a portion of TBID funds toward infrastructure. 
Thank you for your consideration. 
 
 
Bob Yoder  
530-320-9227 
 
 
 
Sent from my iPad 
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